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Selling Parish Council are applying for the footpath 
that runs between the back of Selling Railway 

Station & Fox Lane, locally know as ‘Cinders Path’ 
to be adopted as a public right of way by 

Kent County Council. 
 

 
 

This would mean that KCC would be 
responsible for maintaining the path. 

 

As part of the application evidence is required that 
it has been regularly walked by people for 20 years 

or more. 
 

If you have regularly walked this path for over 
20 years, please contact the parish clerk. 

 

Email: 
clerk@sellingparishcouncil.gov.uk 

 

Mobile: 
07790 903442 


